
DENKO GROUP AND WILTSHIRE CAPITAL

The Financial Services and Markets Authority (FSMA) warns the public against the activities of
Denko Group and Wiltshire Capital, firms which offer investment services.

Denko Group and Wiltshire Capital are neither an authorized investment firm nor an authorized
credit institution in  Belgium.  They  are  therefore  not  allowed  to  provide  investment  services  in  or
from Belgium.

The FSMA strongly advises against responding to any offer of financial services made by
Denko Group and Wiltshire Capital and against transferring money to any account number they
might mention.

Denko Group and Wiltshire Capital claim to be established at the following addresses respectively:

- 35th and 36th Floor, UOB Plaza 1, 80 Raffles Place, Singapore 048624, Republic of Singapore;
- Shinjuku Park Tower, 20th Floor, 3-7-1 Nishi-Shinjuku, Shinjuku-Ku, Tokyo 163-1030, Japan.

Denko Group and Wiltshire Capital could have a connection with Talbot Reese, Davis Mayer Group,
and Parker & Boyd, firms about which the FSMA (the CBFA at the time) published warnings
on 27 December 2007, 17 July 2008, and 16 September 2009 respectively.

If you would like to enquire more generally as to the regularity of a transaction being proposed,
please consult the Consumers page of the FSMA website (www.fsma.be). You may also contact the
'Relations with Consumers of Financial Services' department by email (peri@fsma.be) or by phone
(+32 2 220 59 10).

Brussels, 31 July 2013

Press contact Jim Lannoo
Press Officer

T direct + 32 2 220 57 06
E-mail Press@fsma.be

http://www.fsma.be/en/Consumers/Savings%20and%20investments%20and%20insurance.aspx
http://www.fsma.be/
mailto:peri@fsma.be
mailto:Press@fsma.be

